
23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School is closed tomorrow for a Training Day. 

PLAY TICKETS. They are now on sale at the office. 

2 tickets per performance per child and £2 each 

Upcoming dates. 

Tuesday 5th December N/R Play 9am 

Wednesday 6th December N/R Play 2.15pm 

Friday 8th December Advent Retreat Day and Christmas/Bright 

Jumper Day (own clothes day) 

Wednesday 13th December Y1/2 Play performances at 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 14th December Y3/4 Play performances at 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 19th December Mass for Christmas at 10.30am (all 

welcome) 

Tuesday 19th December Y5/6 Play performances at 2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 20th December PARTY DAY ( Own Clothes Day) 

PANTOMIME 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 

Thursday 4th January RETURN AFTER CHRISTMAS 

Wednesday 29th November NO PEN AFTERNOON. 

We will spend the afternoon in speaking and listening activities in order to promote good communication 
skills. 

Y2 will go to Stoller Hall next week to listen to a classical performance of Peter and the Wolf. 

I am sure that they will have a lovely time. 

The school office does not open for phone calls until 8.30am. 

Please feel free to email before that time to the admin email if you wish to inform us of your child’s absence 
or appointments etc. 

Saturday 2nd December at 6pm at Saint Hilda’s is the enrolment mass for our children for Holy 
Communion this year. 

We look forward to welcoming you there for the first weekend in Advent. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

 


